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Above is a photo of our 30+ foot tall Sea Grape from back in 2021. It 

was started in about 2002 from a transplant I got from a customer. At 

that time it wasn’t even one foot tall! 

 

To the right is a photo from a few nights ago. That’s the same tree. Now 

it’s a living (we hope) modern art sculpture. Grown by Mother Nature 

and us, designed by Hurricane Ian, Walt’s Tree Service (from Pensa-

cola, FL.) and us. After it was cut back, we rushed our and got solar 

spotlights so we could show it off after dark! 

Just some  

of the  

13 palm trees 

that had to go! 

The Cruise In to the 
winery is still on. I’ll 
send an email and 
Text to those who 

have said they were 
going. If you want to 

join in, text me at  
239 699-6339. 

 


